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Under the leadership of Winona Pugh, the UVRA offered many and varied
social events that have been well-attended by our members. The
Committee is exploring the idea of arm-chair travel, which will give our
members the opportunity to share some of their exciting trips to exotic and
perhaps not-so exotic places, plus a chance to share all those photos you
have taken! Stay tuned for more information on this offering.

UVRA has been most fortunate in having many dedicated members who
spend a lot of time and energy on your behalf to keep the Association vital
and active. However, we are always looking for members to step forward to
assume various roles to help share some of the work. If you have an
interest and any special skills, especially related to databases and
formatting, we would be most appreciative. Many hands make light work, so
please do think about lending your hands. Please contact any member of
the Board if you are interested in becoming more involved with the UVRA
and helping out in small or large ways.



